Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
Region III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

April 6,2022
DIVISION LETTER
No. 0279, s. 2022

To: Concerned School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Please be informed that there will be a second roll-out of the new monitoring system of
MOOE Utilization at Pulilan Central School on April 11, 2022 at 8:00am.

2. The meeting aims to familiarize the participants about the new monitoring system of MOOE
Utilization for reporting at the Regional Office.

3. The participants in the said activity are as follows:
From Division Office

a. Agnes M. Seifnezhad e. Toby C. Alejandro
Division Accountant Admin Staff, Accounting

b. Dan Harvey D. Castro f.  Maria Angela I. Dionisio
ADAS 111, Accounting ADAS III, Budget

c. John Richard P. Tiongson g. Noel Salcedo
ADAS III, Accounting ADAS III, Cashier

d. Maricel M. Perez
ADAS III, Accounting

From Schools:

a. John Mccoy Cortez e. JonJon Manalad
ADAS 1T Disbursing Officer
JJ Vistan High School Caniogan High School
b. Regielyn Nava f.  Jaily Jessica G. Cardena
ADAS III ADAS III
JJ Vistan High School Paombong Central School
c. Ray Angelo Zialcita g. Darwin Joseph D. Panganiban
Senior Bookkeeper ADAS IT
Caniogan High School Kapitangan National High School

4. It is expected that all participants observe the minimum health standard protocols in
compliance to Omnibus Guidelines on the Implementation of Community Quarantine in the
Philippines for the Management of Emerging Infectious Disease as pre-emptive interventions
to combat COVID-19. ‘

5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Letter is desired.

Very truly youfs,

ZENIA G. MOST JEdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superfntendent [‘"/
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